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STUDENT
POPULATION

FRESHMEN - 99
SOPHOMORES - 103

JUNIORS - 81
SENIORS - 103

TOTAL - 386 
2023/2024 TOTAL - 376






QUESTAR/CTE - 33 STUDENTS
ALP - 2 STUDENTS
TVH - 3 STUDENTS
BARD COLLEGE - 2 STUDENTS
NEW VISIONS - 6 STUDENTS
TOTAL - 46 STUDENTS
12% OF CHS STUDENTS




QUESTAR/ALP/
NEW VISIONS/
BARD 



Students who accummlate 

The Attendance Committee meets
every Tuesday period 8. This
committee consists of the
Principal, Assistant Principal,
School Counselors, Nurse,
Psychologist, and Social Workers.
As per the BOE Attendance Policy,
this meeting is used to discuss:

           5 lates/absences, 
           10 lates/absences, 
           20 lates/absences and 
           30 lates/absences

ATTENDANCE



Teaching Staff:
Social Studies - 4 FTE
English - 4 FTE
Science - 6 FTE
Mathematics - 5 FTE
Spanish, ESL - 1 FTE, .5 shared
Music - 2 FTE (both shared)

PE/Health - 3 FTE
Technology - 1 FTE

Business - 2 FTE
Art - 1 FTE

Library - .5 FTE shared
Special Education - 7 FTE
Support Services - 5 FTE




STAFF INFORMATION



Secretaries - 4 
Teaching Assistants - 9
Nurse - 1
Teaching Aides - 8
Monitors - 7
Kitchen - 6
Custodial - 8
Fitness Center Coordinator - 1

STAFF INFORMATION



Currently, Boys Volleyball and
Girls Basketball are seeded

number 1 in the conference!

Athletics
Pre-Calculus will be

transitioning to an AP course as
well as the addition of AP

Spanish for the next school
year

New Courses
This year, we sent four students

to Carnegie Hall who were
chosen from a national pool of

applicants!

Carnegie Hall

Ms. Storrs-Ryan and her cast
and crew have been working
hard to prepare for this year's

musical

Sister Act
Clubs and activities continue to

meet and grow! Acceptance
Alliance continues to flourish
alongside FCCLA. The Senior

Class is gearing up for their trip
to Orlando!

Clubs and Activities 

WHAT'S UP AT CHS?





WHAT WE
NEED FOR
NEXT YEAR




We are still on the hunt for a new Business/CTE teacher to
help fill the void that we need to help teach all CFA classes.
We are signed up for a job fair at SUNY New Paltz in March to
help recruit potential candidates.

This year, we will have 17 students graduating with 18 different
CTE Pathways!

WE STILL NEED TO FILL:
(1) CTE/Business Teacher

(1) OG 9/10 Teaching Assistant

This person would mimic our 11/12 OG classroom that would help
our at-risk students that are in grades 9 and 10. If possible, we
would love to get this sooner than later to help our students
finish out the year strong

(1) Attendance Officer

Returning from COVID has been a challenge for many students.
While we have many protocols and supports in pace to help our
students, we need consistent boots on the ground to go to
homes and help get students in the building.

WE WOULD GREATLY BENEFIT FROM:



QUESTIONS?


